
From: Springer, Darren [Darren.Springer@vermont.gov] 
Sent: Tuesday, May 31, 2016 11:49 AM 
To: Trombley, Shana 
Subject: Re: Meeting 
 

 
Hold off 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 
On May 31, 2016, at 11:34 AM, Trombley, Shana <Shana.Trombley@vermont.gov> wrote: 

Do you want me to set this up for next Monday? 
  

From: Penny Carpenter [mailto:PMCarpenter@leg.state.vt.us]  
Sent: Tuesday, May 31, 2016 11:20 AM 
To: Trombley, Shana <Shana.Trombley@vermont.gov> 
Subject: Meeting 
  
Good Morning Shana – Senator Campbell asked me to schedule a meeting with the 
Governor regarding S. 230.  Would next Monday or Tuesday work?   
The meeting would be with Senator Campbell, Senator Tim Ashe, Senator Chris Bray, 
and Senator John Rodgers. 
  
Thank you 
  
Penny Carpenter 
Assistant to President Pro-Tempore 
Senator John Campbell 
Vermont Senate 
115 State Street 
Montpelier, VT  05633 
802-828-3806 
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